Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School
Church Road
Saughali
Chester
CH1 6EP
Telephone: 01244 981090
e-mail: head@saughallallsaints.cheshire.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs D Prenton
Deputy Head: Mrs G Cook

13™ July 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Next Wednesday 18" July we are taking our Year 5 pupils to Bishops High School in the afternoon to watch
their summer production,

The children will travel by coach and be accompanied by staff. They will leave school straight after their
lunch and will be back in time for the end of the school day.

There is no charge for the visit as the cost of the coach is being met from school fund.

Please indicate on the slip below if you are happy for your child to attend, without your consent your child

cannot be included.

Yours faithfully

Diaudan

Mrs D Prenton
Headteacher

Bishops High School Year 5

I give permission for to visit Bishops High School for their production
on Wednesday 18" July.

Signed Date




